
  
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION IX 

75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105-3901 

 

 

 

Sent Via: Electronic Mail 

 

Marissa Harman, Director 

Asset Management 

Community & ‘Āina Resiliency Group 

Trustees of the Estate of Bernice Pauahi Bishop,  

d/b/a Kamehameha Schools 

567 South King Street, Suite 310 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

maharman@ksbe.edu  

 

Re:  In the Matter of Kamehameha Schools 

  EPA Docket No.: UIC-09-2018-0008 

Phase II (Kauai/Maui/Molokai) Plan and Schedule 

 

Dear Director Harman: 

 

Pursuant to Paragraph 48.a of the above referenced Consent Agreement and Final Order, Kamehameha 

Schools (KS) submitted its plan and schedule for closure of the one (1) Large Capacity Cesspool (LCC) 

that was identified during the Phase II Audit for the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA’s) 

approval on May 06, 2022. Based on review of the document, EPA approves KS’ plan and schedule for 

closure of the LCC that was identified at Kamehameha V Highway, Kaunakakai, HI 96748 (Tax Map 

Key: 2-5-6-006-008).   

 

If you have any questions regarding this approval letter, please feel free to contact Mr. Jelani Shareem of 

my staff at (415) 972-3095 or via e-mail at shareem.jelani@epa.gov. Legal questions should be 

addressed to Ms. Kimberly Wells at (415) 972-3056 or wells.kimberly@epa.gov.  

Sincerely,   

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Roberto Rodriguez 

Assistant Director  

Water Enforcement Branch 

Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division 

 

 

cc: Raina Gushiken, Kamehameha Schools (ragushik@ksbe.edu)  

      Ian L. Sandison, Watanabe Ing LLP (ISandison@wik.com)  

      Joyce W Y. Tam-Sugiyama, Watanabe Ing LLP (JTam@wik.com) 
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